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12 August, 2014.

Ms Rebecca Houghton,

Head of Recruitment & Transition,

Australia Post,

111 Bourke Street,

MELBOURNE. VIC. 3000.

By email: rebecca.houghton@auspost.com.au

Dear Rebecca,

RE:

BLUESTONE RECRUITMENT — VOLUNTARY ADMINISTRATION

Further to our conversation regarding your letter of 11 August 2014 and the voluntary administration of the
Bluestone Group, we request the following information:
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How many casuals employees are now employed by Ranstad?

Can you confirm that Randstad will ensure no employees are out of pocket?

What are the names of the other employment agencies that employees have transferred to?

We would expect that no employees will be out of pocket. Can you advise what steps Australia Post
will take to ensure this happens?

Are any casual employees currently waiting for a pay period?

We would expect all affected casual employees to be paid up to date by COB Friday, 15 August 2014,
Can you confirm that this will occur?

What steps are Australia Post taking to ensure that casual employees, who are currently waiting for
a pay period, have sufficient monies to travel to and from work and to purchase meals?

Can you advise of the length of casual service for each of the 26 employees.

Yours faithfully,

\ @,

Martin O'Nea,
DIVISIONAL ASSISTANT SECRETARY.
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